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Customer Service  

• 1-800-933-6593 
• 7:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. 

Monday - Friday 
 

2024 Physician Rate Increase 
 
Effective with dates of service on and after August 1, 2024, a 9% 
rate increase will be applied to physician Medicaid rates as 
indicated in the attached Service Code List.  
 
With the 9% rate increase, the following rate adjustments were 
made: 

• If the increased rate surpasses the 2024 Medicare rate, the 
Medicaid rate will be set at 100% of the Medicare rate. 

• If the increased rate is below 65% of the 2024 Medicare 
rate, the Medicaid rate will be set at 65% of the Medicare 
rate. 

 
The rates noted in this bulletin may change in the future. 
Providers should check the Kansas Medical Assistance Program 
(KMAP) website for the most up-to-date rates. 
 
Note: The effective date of the policy is August 1, 2024. The 
implementation of State policy by the KanCare Managed Care 
Organizations (MCOs) may vary from the date noted in the 
KMAP bulletins. The KanCare Open Claims Resolution Log on 
the KMAP Bulletins page documents the MCO system status for 
policy implementation and any associated reprocessing 
completion dates once the policy is implemented. 
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